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Florida Department of Transportation
 

STEPHANIE C. KOPELOUSOS CHARLIE CRIST 605 Suwannee Street 
GOVERNOR SECRETARYTallahassee, FL 32399-0450 

July 2,2008 

Mr. Greg Bickford
 
Dept. of Highway Safety and Motor Vehicles
 
2900 Apalachee Parkway
 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
 

Re:	 Work Zone Traffic Control
 
AMENDMENT #3 Contract #BD155
 

Dear Mr. Bickford: 

The Department has determined it necessary to amend the above referenced Agreement to 
change the Financial Project 1.0. # from 42463345801 to 42463315801. 

Please acknowledge receipt of this Amendment by signing and dating both letters and returning 
one signed letter to Catherine Russ, Production Manager, Procurement Office, 605 Suwannee 
Street, Mail Station #20, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0450. 

Respectfully, 

~ "j (,//j,i I 
¥U~'
Ke~ibault 
Asst. Secretary, Engineering &Operations 

This will acknowledge agree 

Stacy Arias, ief 
Title: Bureau of Purchasing and Contracts 

Date: 7U D 10 8 
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